
MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat. June 27th      5:00 p.m. ✞Inez & Anthony Macedo 
Sun. June 28th                               9:00 a.m. ✞Charles & Pearl Fluet 
                                                    11:00 a.m.  St. Vital Parish & Parishioner 
Tues. June 30th                   7:00 p.m. ✞Carmen Dentinger 
Fri., July 3rd      9:00 a.m. ✞Aime Auger 

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (June 714th  ) 

SHADOW BOX PROJECT/PAY DOWN THE DEBT 
A shadow box (plan of the church) is mounted on the north basement wall. For every $100.00 you donate 
towards “Pay Down the Debt” your name can be applied to a square of the shadow box.  The Parish 
Office does requires your permission for name to appear on the shadow box or your donation to remain 
anonymous. 
Please fill out the Pledge Form (available at the back of the church), or e-mail the parish office to indicate 
your intention regarding your donation. 

Please Remember Your Parish Some of our parishioners leave us in the summer and go to their cottages at the 
lake, or travel to visit friends & relatives. Please remember we are still here, the church remains open all 
summer & we rely on your continued support even if you are not here. You may want to consider writing post-
dated cheques for the months you are away.  

We will not publish the parish bulletin during July and August.  The next bulletin will be on September 6th.  
Mass intention calendar will be posted on the bulletin board. 

15th Year of Ordination
Fr. Francis Folleh will be celebrating Mass at 2:00 p.m. on SUNDAY, JULY 5 at St. Vital’s.  All are welcome to 
join Fr. Francis for Mass and fellowship (potluck) in the basement immediately following Mass. 

Our Lady of the Hill K of C  
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses.   

���
Paroisse St. Vital Parish is organizing another fabulous SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR.  Our goal is to once 

again hold a great fundraiser/community building event. 

The Bazaar date is set for Saturday, November 7th, 2015.  You can appreciate that much work and 

planning needs to be done beforehand so please consider adding us to your calendar for some assistance this 

fall.

As always a Bazaar needs the products of your gifted hands and hearts.   While you are away this 

summer be thinking or preparing for this Parish event.  Items such as your handiwork, sewing, arts, crafts, 

homemade jams & jellies, hand-crafted cards, and baking are all welcomed items for the Bazaar.  We still plan 

on preparing great ‘themed’ gift baskets for purchase and would be happy to receive any new items that you 

Regular Collection Maintenance Fund Pay Down the Debt

Weekly Budget for 2015 3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00

Contribution June 14th        2,267.55 470.00 1,535.00

-1,655.45 355.00 535.00

SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR
 2015



wish to donate to complete these baskets. Our ‘gift-in-a-jar’ idea has been such a hit that we ask you to collect 

your large Chez Whiz jars so we can have a unique size jar to fill.

If you might be considering a project that could use more hands please let us know and work bees can be 

arranged.

The success of last year’s Bazaar was due to the dynamic participation of great St. Vital parishioners; 

now let’s do it again!. 
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